
Dear Parents and guardians,

Greetings from St.Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai.

RAMADAN SURVEY for DISTANCE LEARNING FOR FRIDAY - (March 24 and April 14).:

In the spirit of togetherness and spending time with loved ones this Ramadan, we have been informed by the KHDA regarding

remote working on Fridays during the holy month.

We would like parents to access this survey as per the link given below which closes on Sunday, 19th March @ 11:59 pm.

Survey Link: https://forms.gle/ZbinWnPSRVCnrkPT9

Students from Year 11 and Year 13 will have mock examinations irrespective of the outcome of the survey.

The survey requires you to use your child’s school email ID.

Thank you,

https://forms.gle/ZbinWnPSRVCnrkPT9
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